
    

AMESHigh

www.ames.aero

Welcome,

to the 5th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep customers and suppliers 
informed about major changes and developments at AMES in the Design, 
Production and CAMO fields. 
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It was a great experience for us to be part of this outstanding industry Expo and at AMES we are very 
proud to have received  so many visits and a lot of positive responses to our new innovative products, 
which will set future market standards. From the feedback we have received, we will be back in 2012.

Aircraft Interiors Expo 2011 
Hamburg - Thank you!

We displayed our newest products and we 
are pleased to inform you, that we have been 
overwhelmed by your response.

The first time presented AMES windscreen design 
with laser engravings and illuminated logo was 
in the focus of our customer`s interest and we 
are working right now with two potential launch 
customers for the implementation of this new 
idea into their fleets, using this windscreen as an 
additional marketing tool.

For any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact us or visit our website at
www.ames.aero. 

New AMES Windscreen

Regards,
Daniel Maier, MD AMES PLS 
Walter Starzacher, MD AMES GmbH
Christian Kogelmann, MD AMES CAMO 


